
Notes 

• Welcome to the 5th in the series of 6 public workshops regarding 
Yuba City’s CalPERS unfunded liability.  If you haven’t done so, 
please sign-in at foyer in the lobby.  We request your email address 
so that, if needed, we can provide updates and information to you. 
 

• As with the previous session, this meeting is being recorded and will 
be available for viewing on the City’s website or on our YouTube 
channel.   
 

• To recap, we have heard from 1) Finance Director, Robin Bertagna 
regarding the Yuba City’s actuarial reports and some of the steps that 
Yuba City has already taken 2) Dane Hutchings, a former legislative 
advocate with the League of California Cities; and 3) David Teykaerts 
and Kurt Schneider from CalPERS. 
 

• The purpose of tonight’s meeting is to discuss recommendations and 
solutions.  
 
 

*** 
 
 

• Summary comments from Mayor Harris and Councilmember Shaw 
 

• The next and last meeting will be December 17th at which time we will 
discuss next steps. 
 

• Thank you for coming!    
 
 


